
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 5:20:38 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 11:42 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Colin Marcoux

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is absurd. My hydro bill is already excruciatingly high. We don’t leave lights on, we limit consumption as best
as possible, use energy efficient appliances, yet I’m still pushing $200/mo. If I could afford to, I would have solar
energy and sell it back to the grid. Maybe then I could apply for an increase and charge more!

-- Attachment --




